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I adamantly oppose measure 114. It declares anyone a criminal for simply 

possessing magazines with more than 10 rounds. Not everyone keeps receipts for 

magazines they purchased before 2022. Many modern firearms have magazines with 

more than 10 rounds.  Turning law abiding gun owners into criminals is absolutely 

ridiculous. This measure targets patriotic responsible citizens. It also restricts the 

constitutional rights of new gun owners. Oregon is not a 2nd amendment friendly 

state. The 2nd amendment clearly states that right shall not be infringed. This new 

measure CLEARLY makes it more difficult to obtain a firearm. This is a step closer to 

communist gun confiscation. To put it into perspective, we should suspend all drivers 

licenses because of drunk drivers. Stop this asinine measure from proceeding. Thank 

you.  


